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Educational Visits 
 
It is the aim of our school that all educational visits offered should enhance the 
curriculum, enriching the children’s knowledge and understanding. 
 
Parents will be notified in a letter of the details and asked to make a voluntary 
contribution, worked out with a view to covering the complete cost, ie. 
coaches, insurance, entrance fees etc.  No visit is profit making. 
 
The law forbids any child to be refused permission to go on educational visits, 
even if parents do not contribute, it follows that unless everyone does send 
their donation the visit may be in jeopardy.  The final decision will rest with the 
Headteacher. 
 
Any parent known to have financial difficulties may be invited to discuss the 
matter with the Headteacher so that an appropriate solution based on 
individual circumstances can be made.   
 
School Meals  
 
The children pay their lunch money in to the school office on a daily, weekly or 
termly basis. Some pupils may be eligible for free school meals. Information 
on how to apply for these is available from the school office and is regularly 
publicised by the school through the Friday Flyer and email. 
 
School Lettings 
 
The school does not currently let any part of the grounds or premises. If that 
should change, the school would be advised by the LA’s guidance on policy 
and charges for lettings. 
 
Reviewed 01.03.24 
 
 
 

 

 


